
‘Respectful and resilient; being the best that we can be.’ 
 

 
 
 
 
 

     
 

Timothy Hackworth Primary School 

Monday, 9th December, 2024 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
I write to inform you of an update to the arrangements in your child’s current class. 
 
Mrs. Dykes will be away from school, due to Maternity Leave, planned for after the Christmas Holidays. 
 
In Mrs. Dykes’ absence, Mrs. Melling will be your child’s class teacher for the remainder of their time in 
Year 1/2. 
 
We are very keen to ensure that this change is as smooth as possible for your child.  Mrs. Melling is a very 
experienced teacher, with many years of teaching children in Y1 and Y2.  Mrs. Melling is really looking 
forward to working with your children; she has already visited school to meet your children, and has up-to-
date information also about your child’s academic progress. 
 
We welcome Mrs. Melling to the Timothy Hackworth Team, who is very much looking forward to teaching 
your child after the Christmas Holidays. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support, and to wish Mrs. Dykes and 
her family all the very best for baby’s safe arrival. 
 
Should you have any further questions, please let me know by contacting the School Office, or via our 
school email. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

L. Boulton 

 
 
Mrs. L. Boulton 
Head Teacher 
 


